IT COULD HARDLY BE MORE HEARTLESS ...

Animal welfare work has actually made good progress recently. Many people have been made aware that animals
have a soul, that they are our fellow creatures and that they should only be treated the way we humans want to be
treated. Fortunately, the Animal Protection team received a tip-off in time that 7 puppies had been left to die in a
garbage can. They were not even 2 weeks old. Everyone knows that puppies of this age have little chance of
survival without a mother.

Fortunately, the local team is friends with a very competent foster home that has already helped many dogs find a
happy life. This includes Suse, Colette and Horatio, to name just a few.

This foster home has agreed to take in the 7 puppies and bring them through. Unfortunately, they have not yet fully
succeeded in doing so; one little worm - the weakest member of the litter - is already in Rainbow Land.

The puppy milk costs EURO 13 per day. For this reason, we are asking you to help us with a donation.

Each of you knows that the EURO 13 is not enough, because the vaccinations, worming, microchips and the later
feeding costs are still to come.

Thank you already today for your support!

The Animal Protection Team
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